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Russell - DNR, Elliott <elliott.russell@state.co.us>

M-2019-050
Robert Berry <DebitCard@msn.com> Fri, Jan 17, 2020 at 8:07 AM
To: "Russell - DNR, Elliott" <elliott.russell@state.co.us>

Morning Elliott,

 

By now you should have received my written response to your Adequacy Review letter as well as
proof that I delivered my response and your letter to the Park County Clerk. 

 

Today, I’m attaching a receipt / proof that the Public Notice was run again.

 

When the certified return receipt for the USFS arrives, I’ll scan that and sent it to you as well.  I’m
assuming that the Technical Review is next up.

 

Regards,

Robert Berry

 

Sent from Mail for Windows 10
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